
NHCers, 

Here’s the layout for the 2021 Championship: 

On site at The Mound: 

Thursday, June 10 

International Feathery Challenge 

Foursomes 

Open practice till 4:00 

Lasagna reception 

Friday, June 11 

NHC first round 18-holes 

Clubhouse lunch 

Championship Dinner BBQ on the patio at the Mound 

Clubhouse 

Saturday, June 12 

NHC second round 18-holes 

Clubhouse lunch 

Awards ceremony 

 

Remote players: 

 

 Schedule your 36 holes at your convenience (or that of your 

course) any time over the same three dates understanding that 

the gang down under is already a half day ahead of US Eastern 

Time.  Scan cards or report scores via text or email after each 

round.  An updated scoresheet will be emailed to remote 

competitors after the first round. 

 

Remember the format from last year.  Design your course to 

match the 9-hole yardages from Oakhurst.  Put them in an order 

that makes sense to the course you choose to play.  You may 



play a nine-hole course twice per day or an 18-hole course once a 

day. 

All clubs must be wood shaft.  Wherever possible use smooth 

face irons and splice head woods.  McIntyre balls are required.  

No wooden peg tees, only mounds of sand, PLEASE.  

Appropriate period attire is required (we’re Pandemic-liberal, 

could be 1890s style or 1920s style).  Photos of group and/or 

individuals required for the program book. Well displayed.  Group 

photos from each remote site will be prominently displayed. 

 

Both groups will get identical tee gifts – an apparel item (surprise) 

and some other golfy trinkets.  The post event program book, like 

last year’s will accompany items mailed to you.  Everyone’s photo 

will be in it so please send a head shot or a portrait of you in 

historical golf attire if practical.  In a pinch any photo will do. 

Mound players get their registration packets on site. 

 

When filling our your entry form please indicate handicap if 

playing in the reserve or women’s divisions and your shirt size.  

(Ladies will get lady sized garments). 

 

Owing to the continually changing situation here and abroad, 

we’re a little behind so please indicate your intention to play as 

soon as practical.  We need to plan purchases/sizes accordingly. 

 

Entry forms are attached for both on site play and remote 

participation.  Newsletter #2 for 2021 will be emailed shortly with 

list of area hotels near the Mound.  Future Newsletters will also 

provide ongoing information for players in both groups. 

 

Regards, 

Pete Georgiady 


